
Building Inspections - Re: Message from KMBT_223 

The work cost is $600. Do you need this on the application or will this suffice?

Aran Meara 
2nd Associate Store Team Leader
Whole Foods Market

On Oct 26, 2015, at 3:14 PM, Building Inspections <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov> wrote:

We still have not received cost of work on this permit application.  Please provide the info ASAP so the 
permit can move forward.  We look forward to seeing this info soon; thank you.

This is not an approval of your permit. Work cannot commence until the permit is issued.

>>> Building Inspections 10/22/2015 10:10 AM >>>
Aran
You need to provide a cost of work (it is a requirement on the application you left blank.)  How much 
will it cost for the complete job?  We cannot move forward at all until we get this information.

>>> "Aran Meara (NA PTL)" <Aran.Meara@wholefoods.com> 10/15/2015 2:30 PM >>>

Aran Meara 
2nd Associate Store Team Leader
Whole Foods Market

Begin forwarded message:

From: "portlandcopier@wholefoods.com" <portlandcopier@wholefoods.com>
Date: October 15, 2015 at 2:21:44 PM EDT
To: "Aran Meara (NA PTL)" <Aran.Meara@wholefoods.com>
Subject: Message from KMBT_223
Reply-To: "portlandcopier@wholefoods.com" <portlandcopier@wholefoods.com>

  ÂÂ
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From: "Aran Meara (NA PTL)" <Aran.Meara@wholefoods.com>
To: Building Inspections <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 10/26/2015 3:58 PM
Subject: Re: Message from KMBT_223
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